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From: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal <j.stuart@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 6:18 PM


To: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Re: ROC on LTO


Yeah I'm still slogging through our sufficiency review - lots of pages of vague details unfortunately. Effects


section is several hundred pages long for our species, and divided up in a not so user friendly way. Not a lot


detail on how they arrived at conclusions, that's buried in the thousands of pages of appendices I'm afraid. Kind


a like a big scavenger hunt to find the pearl of wisdom. Have fun in Utah.


Jeff


On Tue, Feb 12, 2019 at 12:09 PM Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Jeff,


I should coordinate with you on reviewing the Delta-related sections of the BA. I haven't dived in yet, and I am


out of town (in Utah) on Thursday through Sunday. But in case there is a furlough, I want to make sure I am as


productive as can be.


I am DOSS focused today but plan to focus on the BA tomorrow. Can we have a call to discuss?


Thanks,


Kristin


Kristin Begun, Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Ocean Associates, Inc.


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


kristin.begun@noaa.gov


--
Jeffrey S. Stuart, M.S.

Fishery Biologist


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814-4706


Office: 916-930-3607

J.Stuart@noaa.gov
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